
 

 

 

 

Barfoot & Thompson Bridge to Bean Rock Race 
Saturday 17th February 2021 

 

Notice to competitors 
 

Due to the forecast of 20 gusting up to 25 knots of wind. We ask any green or white fleet Optimists 

to not compete in tomorrow's Bridge to Bean Rock Race.    

 
A further update will be sent out via the Teams App (search Bridge to bean on Teams App) at 0930 

Saturday morning with any further changes including potential course changes.  

 

The guidelines for maximum wind strength is 20 knots.  

 

A reminder to sign on and off via the Bridge to Bean QR codes.  

 
 

 

Signed:  

 

 
Megan Thomson 

Sailing Administrator  

Royal New Zealand Yacht Squadron  

Date: 16 April 2021 

 


